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PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the recommendation of DOTD and the Calcasieu Parish Police Jury, the bridge on  

Picard Road will be closed at 10:00 am tomorrow until repairs can be made during a 

scheduled project. This project has been awarded and is scheduled to begin in early 2021. 

We will update residents as project schedule details become available. We appreciate 

your patience during this time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


